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Tena kotou 

The on going evolution of the Mapua Masterplan remains a topic of significant interest within the MDCA. Recent
discussion has highlighted a desire for a group engagement with the TDC in this next phase of consultation. While the
planned drop-in consultation process will produce an output from one to one engagement, there remains a need for a
facilitated group session.  

A decision making participation with the community would be the most desirable process, however  the planned
informative participation process could be enhanced by a facilitated group meeting with the Mapua Community..

Could you please consider this proposal?

Heoi ano

Jim Vause
MDCA Chairperson.
 


